JASON KROPF

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 54

OREGON HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
April 4, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak, Chief Clerk
House of Representatives

State Capitol Building

Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest Statement (House Bill 3243 A-Engrossed)

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance with House Rules, | respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of
interest statement on House Bill 3243 A-Engrossed.

Statement issued:

“l am declaring a potential conflict of interest in an abundance of caution per House Rule 3.21.
My law practice works on cases that may potentially be impacted by this legislation.”

Jason Kropf

State/Repfresentative, House District 54
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